
Dear Madam 

Ms. Linda Omar Committee Clerk. 
Standing committee on environment and Public Affairs. 
Legislative Counsel Parliament House Perth W A 6000. 

We are residents of Yangebup and live at for tree years. We have noticed that the bad 
smell and dust coming from the Cockburn Cement works is getting definitely worse. 
At times, the srlilell is so bad that we can not enjoy sitting outside in our garden. 
We both have problems with sinus which is definitely aggravated by dust pollution. 

All we ask for is the possibility to breath, fresh air Free of Dust and Smell. 

Yours truly, 
Frank and Erika van Wees. 
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